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December 16, 2021 

 
Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

 

Thank you for your continued support of our students with your gracious donations, efforts, and 

support for our winter celebrations. Your response was amazing. A great time was had by all 

today.  

 

Thank you to our PTA for our Cookie Extravaganza. All of the teachers and staff loved the 

cookies and will enjoy them this winter break.  

 

LOST and FOUND - we have an incredible amount of jackets, sweat shirts, water bottles, etc. 

that have been left behind by our students. The items have been on display all of this week on 

tables for the students to see. If you are missing a jacket or other item please remind your child to 

check the table tomorrow. All left over items will be donated to charity or tossed over the winter 

break.  

 

Winter Break will be from Monday, December 20, 2021 through Friday, December 31, 2021. 

Students will return to school on Monday, January 3, 2022. Larchmont will be closed during the 

break. Should you need assistance please email me at jspeters@nps.k12.va.us and I will respond 

back to you within 24 hours.  

 

Larchmont will be a Meal Distribution site over the break.  

 

The days/dates of distributions are:  

 

Monday, December 20, 2021 

Wednesday, December 22, 2021 

Monday, December 27, 2021 

Wednesday, December 29, 2021 

 

Meal Service is: 11:00am – 1:00pm 

 

Hot meals will be offered on a first come, first served basis along with a variety of “take and 

make” meals which include ready-to-eat, thaw-and-serve, and microwavable items. 

 

Tomorrow, Friday December 17 is a regular school day.  

 

Please have a wonderful winter break, stay safe, and we look forward to a new year here at 

Larchmont. 
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